
WARRENTON GRADE SCHOOL P.A.T.H.S 

MINUTES OF GENERAL BOARD MEETING 

April 16, 2018 

 

Meka Whitsett called the meeting to order at 6:38pm.  

Attendance: Carolyn Dawson, Mr. R, Meka Whitsett, Jenny Gildner, Angela Nairn, Michelle Annat, and 

Angie Horton 

Angela N motioned to approve March minutes, Meka seconded.  

Treasurer’s Report 

 Treasurer Jenny Gildner gave report of $23,565.63. Missing 1 deposit 

Old Business  

 Discount cards was a success.  

o Still trying to figure out total raise, rough estimate over $9000 

o After costs, roughly $7500 net.  

o Friday assembly to give out top prizes.  

o Notes for next year 

o Keep prizes simple 

o Deliver cards at conferences goes well 

o Be more organized.  

 

 Sock Hop 

o Angela will have prizes 

o Need volunteers, Jenny, Carolyn, Meka, and Michelle A. will attend 

 

 Teacher Requests 

o Money available to cover all spring requests.    

o Mr. R to discuss with Mrs. Brockman regarding whether request should be for all school or 

just 4th grade. Mr. R to discuss with M. Moha regarding costs.  

o PE bowling equipment that was requested, Mr. R advised school may be able to cover ½ but 

committee committed to covering full cost if school doesn’t.  

o $1500 to go to playground enhancements.  

o Carolyn D. motioned to approve funding, Jenny G. seconded.  

 

New Business 

 Mom’s Night Out in May 

o Still need some more merchants willing to contribute to fundraiser 



o Carolyn D has sent letters to applicant merchants requesting fundraiser programs with 

company to be outlined.  

o Angela N to get coffee donations 

o Carolyn D motioned $200 for snacks (veggie and fruit trays, cheese tray, mini cookies), 

Angela N seconded.  

o Volunteers needed for 5pm set up.  

 

May Bulletin – Mrs. Jantzen.  

Other Business 

Carolyn D gave update on Ft. George dinner fundraiser. Needs to be scheduled in September. Brad from 

Ft. George will contact new secretary next September to do the same.  She spoke with Dominos in 

Warrenton. They are willing to do a dinner night as soon as they are full staffed and trained. They do a 4 

hour dinner with 30% of sales going to the school. She will follow up in May to see if we can schedule 

one before school gets out.  

Principle’s Notes 

No walk-a-thon this year. It will be moved back to the fall for next year.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. The next scheduled P.A.T.H.S. meeting is: May 21th at 6:30pm. Minutes 

submitted by Carolyn Dawson on 4/21/2018 

 

 

 

 

 


